Welcome to...

Year 6

Hi! I hope you had a wonderful half term and enjoyed the Halloween celebrations this week. The children have returned to school with enthusiasm, though a little tired. We have a very busy half term and it won't be long until it's Christmas!

- Uniform Please can children come to school in their PE kit on PE days. This includes a navy jumper/hoodie, which is preferably unbranded.
 - Please could children bring appropriate clothing for outdoor learning everyday, this includes a thick coat now that it is winter.
- Robinwood it's nearly here! You should have received a letter with the details and a packing list. Any questions, please just ask!

 Miss Simpson

Important Dates

Wednesday 15th November -

ROBINWOOD!!!

Timetable

M,	T	W	Т	F
	Music	PE	Outdoor Ed	PE
111	17		Home- work	

This half term's theme is...

